
Attachment 2:  SARAC recommendations for short term outcomes 

The Provincial government has implemented four short-term recommendations from a longer list 
submitted by SARAC in March 2010.  The four recommendations that have been implemented 
are: 

 
Expanding the exemption of small payments and in-kind gifts; 

 

Shortening the suspension periods for non-compliance with participation requirements; 

 

Clarifying the rules for disposing of assets in relation to eligibility (e.g., for persons 
paying off a government debt; and 

 

Changing the shelter allowance calculation for people who share the cost of their 
accommodation.  


